
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

DATE: January 27, 2019 

TO: All Potential Qualifiers 

FROM: Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 to RFP – Fire Station Alerting System 

RFPS TO BE OPENED: February 8, 2019 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to revise the date of the pre-proposal meeting regarding the above 
referenced RFP. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original 
specifications as noted. 

ITEM 1: Postponement of Pre-Proposal Meeting. The mandatory pre-proposal meeting is hereby 
rescheduled to Thursday, January 31, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. The meeting will begin at the Knoxville Fire 
Department Headquarters, 600 Summit Hill Drive, and continue as a rolling meeting to tour several 
stations. 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 


